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Subject: FW: Planning Commission Meeting Comment

From: Taleene Rose <taleene@taleenerosehome.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2025 5:25:21 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: City Clerk's Office <CityClerk@newportbeachca.gov> 
Cc: Bob Davis <bdavis@naicapital.com> 
Subject: Planning Commission Meeting Comment 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is 
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button above. 

Dear Planning Commitee, 

Thank you for your thoughtful review of the project referenced on the notice below. I am one of the owners of the 
neighboring property. We own the building at the corner of Birch and Orchard immediately adjacent to the project. 
We share a property line. 

I have two concerns that I would like to vocalize. First, the project’s structured parking is being placed right along 
our shared property line. Is there any kind of green screen that is going to be placed along the property line side of 
their garage in order to make it more aesthetically appealing from our side? Second, a parking reduction is being 
proposed. How are we going to ensure that patrons coming to visit the medical office aren’t simply going to park in 
adjacent property owners surface lots? 

Thank you for taking these concerns into consideration.  We welcome any design or operational ideas to mitigate 
our concerns. 

Best, 
Taleene Rose & the Bass Capital LLC 
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Sent from my iPhone 
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